February 2025

                                                              [image: image1.png]




Form A: Notes and form for submission of suggested NEWS copy to Cambridgeshire Schools Newsletter 
The Cambridgeshire Schools Newsletter is for communication with all schools; it will go to all subscribing schools, governors and members of the Education Directorate, every two weeks, on Wednesday afternoons, during term time. The notes below will help you to submit a request for the inclusion of an item in the Cambridgeshire Schools Newsletter, and will give guidance on appropriate content. You may wish to think about the timing of when news items need to be released to schools and create your own communication plan for a term, or even the year.

The `News’ section of the newsletters should not be used for the promotion of training or events. For training course/event advertisement please use the separate form (Form B: Training courses/events for the Cambridgeshire Schools Newsletter).
Newsletter timetable

Please complete a separate form for each news item.  The newsletter is fortnightly and the deadline for each issue is the Friday before an issue is published the following Wednesday (for example, a deadline of Friday 14th June for issue publication on Wednesday 19th June). Please note that around half term holidays, the gap between newsletters will be extended to accommodate the holiday and to allow time for the submission of content.
News items will appear in the main section and should comply with the following criteria:
1. What is `news’? – important or useful to know information. Examples of important news are policy updates, safeguarding information, admissions etc. Survey completion and feedback requests can also be published in the newsletters, as well as `success / good news stories’ from individual schools (written either by Directorate staff or the schools themselves). News submissions should not be a description or advertisement of your service.
2. Length of copy - up to 100 words. News should be kept concise as many readers use mobiles devices to access the newsletter. Readers should be encouraged to use links to our other websites (Learn Together, for example) for more information. Articles will be returned to you if they are too long for publication.
3. Please avoid using initials and acronyms; please write in full to ensure readers’ understanding. 
4. Style: The newsletters will have the local authority’s `voice’ and will aim to be balanced in terms of content. Please pay special attention to who your audience is. All news must be relevant to schools, and be from either a local authority service or a partner (for example NHS Trust). Please include a hyperlink in your text for readers to get more information. You can also include a picture (please send as a JPEG if possible). 
5. Please check all your links before sending your submissions. If we find the links are broken or lead to an out of date page, your submission will be returned to you for amendment.
6. Please put the intended article headline in the Subject field of your email.


The newsletter will be edited as a whole and the editor’s decision will be final. 
Form A: Submission of NEWS for the Cambridgeshire Schools Newsletter
	Headline / title of article (one line maximum)




	Name of author: 


	Contact telephone number:




	Approved by Line Manager or colleague within CCC Education Directorate or local authority `partner’ (external organisations):
Name and date: 




	Preferred issue date
(Items will only appear once unless otherwise requested and agreed with the editor.)


	

	Please note that this is form is for the submission of suggested news copy to the Cambridgeshire Schools Newsletter only as the two authorities have decoupled.
If you would like to submit an item for the Peterborough Schools Newsletter please contact pccschoolsnews@peterborough.gov.uk



	Text for News Articles (no more than 100 words)

Photos and images are welcome. Before submitting images please ensure that you have sought all the necessary permissions for publishing, and make sure that they are compliant with copyright legislation. Photographs will appear quite small so images of groups may be hard to see. They should be sent in an image file format such as JPEG or GIF.  Please check your links before submission.


Please send this form to cambsschools.news@cambridgeshire.gov.uk for submission of content for the Cambridgeshire Schools Newsletter.
Thank you.

Schools Newsletter Team
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